[image: image1.jpg]ANORAMA
EIGHTS






· Due to heavy traffic at peak periods students and adults are reminded to stay on sidewalks.
· Parents are requested to drop students off and continue to move along.
· If parents need to talk to teachers or other school personnel they are requested to park on the street or in the second parking lot on the school's east side. Please do not park in the drive through area, it causes confusion and can result in accidents. 
· Please do not leave your car while you are waiting for your child in the drive thru area.
· As you leave the drive thru area, please make a right hand turn from 8:00 am – 9:30 am. and from 2:00 pm. to 3:30 pm. This will reduce the amount of wait time and increase safety for all students and drivers.
